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CIRCULAR COMMUNICATION TO COMMISSIONERS 
AND CONTRACTING GOVERNMENTS 

IWC.CCG.948 
 

 
New Commissioner for Suriname 

 
 
We have been informed that Ms. Muriel Wirjodirjo has been appointed as Suriname’s Commissioner to the IWC 
and replaces Mr. Dayanand Dwarka. 
 
Contact details for Ms. Wirjodirjo will follow in due course. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Dr. Simon Brockington 
Secretary to the Commission 
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